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Huron Valley Numismatic Society (HVNS) 

 

General Meeting 

at the Highland Adult Activities Center 

February 13, 2013 

7:00 to 9:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

With approximately 25 members present, Chair Jim M. called the meeting 

to order. 

 

I. New members and guests introduced themselves. 

 

II. Program Chair Mark J. (mkjajj@comcast.net): 

 

A. Collected American Numismatic Association (ANA) membership 

numbers from members to submit with the HVNS application 

for ANA membership because HVNS will receive a discount on 

membership dues based on the verified number of HVNS 

members who are also ANA members 

 

B. Previewed upcoming programs. Including: 

 

1. March meeting: YN Cy Jellinek will speak on “Good For 

Pigeon Tokens” 

 

2. April meeting: Panel discussion on “Preparing to Go to a 

Coin Show” (Contact Mark if you would like to be on the 

panel.) 

 

III. Jim M. (JMotley@alpinecomputers.net ) noted that upcoming 

programs are listed on the club web site hvns.org, and members can 

contact him to get access to the Members Only section of the web site. 
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IV. Mike H. noted that he had a nomination form that any ANA member 

could sign for Mike Ellis who is running for re-election as an ANA 

Governor. 

 

V. Jim M. described how the club auction works, and Mike B. called the 

auction that included 18 items.  

 

VI. Mike B. gave a status report on the HVNS Coin Show slated for 

Saturday March 23, 2013, and said he’ll be asking for volunteers to 

sign-up for the usual tasks, e.g., set-up, food service, take-down, at the 

next meeting. 

 

VII. Treasurer Glen R. reminded members that annual dues are due. 

 

VIII. Gunter L. (gloepertz@comcast.net): 

 

A. Asked for volunteers to help prepare Boy Scouts for the 

Numismatic Merit Badge at the Highland Adult Activities Center 

on Wednesday February 20, 2013 from 6:00 to 9:00 PM 

 

B. Asked for volunteers to staff the HVNS table at the Business 

Expo at the Church of the Holy Spirit in Highland from 4:00 to 

7:00 PM Saturday February 23 and from 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Sunday February 24, 2013 

 

C. Reported that members can have their photos taken at the next 

meeting for new HVNS badges that Ken G’s wife will be making 

 

IX. Al R. proposed that HVNS send information on the Numismatic Crime 

Information Center (http://www.numismaticcrimes.org/?q=news ) to 

each of the law enforcement agencies in the area at a cost 

(photocopying and postage) of approximately $50. There was 

unanimous agreement. 

 

X. Glen R. gave a presentation on “Errors on Currency”. 
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XI. Jim M. deferred the next installment of his grading educational series 

to our March meeting. At that time he’ll cover grading Mercury 

(Winged Cap) Dimes. 

 

XII. Jacob W. And Heidi B. drew the door prize. 

 

Jim M. adjourned the meeting 

 

 

      Submitted by Al R. 

 

 


